
 

 

 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As of 1st April 2024 our school caterers Caterlink will be increasing the cost of our school meals to £3 

a day, to allow for price increases from their suppliers. 

We know this change will be coming at a time when many families are already struggling with 

household finances and we apologise for this unavoidable increase. 

 

If you think you may be eligible for free school meals please see the KCC website for more details 

and information on how to apply: 

 

https://www.cloudforedu.org.uk/ofsm/kent/ 

 

We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause and look forward to welcoming the children 

back to school after the Easter break. 

 

Thank you 

Mr D More 

 

Business Manager 

 

https://www.cloudforedu.org.uk/ofsm/kent/

